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Wednesday 9th May 6:00pm – 7:00pm 
Blackboys School Hall  

 

Bedtime at Blackboys! 

Now the weather has improved we are offering our Bedtime at Blackboys again! 

 

On Wednesday 9th May from 6:00pm – 7:00pm we are offering the children, from both Blackboys and Framfield 

School, the opportunity to come together to listen and take part in bedtime stories.  

 

This evening event will take place at Blackboys School Hall. Parents will be able to drop off and staff will be there 

from both schools to look after them for the hour. So enjoy the time off. We’ve got story time taken care of! 

 

We welcome all of the children to come wearing their pyjamas, bringing their cuddly toys and a pillow for comfort. 

The staff will also be taking part in this! 

 

The first part of the evening will be stories in their different age groups: Reception, KS1 and KS2. Staff from the 

different year groups will be bringing their favorite bedtime stories, so there will be something for everyone! 

 

Afterwards, everyone will congregate back in the hall for a hot chocolate and biscuit and a final story before going 

home to bed.  

 

We hope to see as many of the children there as possible.  

 

Kind Regards 

 

 

Amy Clarke  

Literacy Lead, St Thomas á Becket Federation 

aclarke@framfieldcep.e-sussex.sch.uk  

Framfield CE Primary School 
The Street 
Framfield 

Uckfield 
East Sussex  

TN22 5NR 
 

Headteacher (Acting): Mrs J Davies                    
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Blackboys CE Primary School     
School Lane 
Blackboys 
Uckfield  
East Sussex 
TN22 5LL 
 
Headteacher (Acting): Mr G Sullivan 
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